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Dear Friends and Colleagues,  

As previously announced the Annual Workshop of Graduate Students in Systems & Control GSC 2021 
will take place on Monday May 3rd, 2021. Due to Covid-19 restrictions this year workshop will be hybrid. 
The in-person event will take place at the Grand Water Research Institute auditorium at Technion.  
Unless there are changes in the Ministry of Health regulations, in-person participation will be restricted 
to 60 people with appropriate proof of vaccination/recovery. On-line participation via Zoom will be 
opened to all (presenters and audience). Instructions for registration to the in-person event will be 
posted shortly. In-person attendance will be granted based on a “first registered-first served” basis but 
please keep in mind that by signing up you may be preventing someone else from attending so don’t 
sign-up if you are not sure you will attend in person.  

We are soliciting proposal abstracts for 20 minutes presentations by students. Students interested to 
present their work should sent the following information to linkerr@technion.ac.il by April 22, 2020:  

• Name and affiliation (department and institution)  
• Degree program (M.Sc./Ph.D.) and expected graduation date  
• Name of supervisor(s)  
• Presentation title and abstract (up to one page) 

Please include “GSC 2021 submission” as email subject line. The material must be submitted in English 
(plain text). Priority, if needed, will be given to presentations reporting on final stages of the research, 
and to GSC newcomers.  

As in past years, the GSC Award will be conferred to an outstanding paper presented at the workshop. 
The advisers who wish their students to be considered for this award are encouraged to submit supporting 
material according to the regulations located on the web site of IAAC—the Israeli Association for 
Automatic Control at: http://iaac.technion.ac.il/education/GSCAwardRules.pdf 
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The success of the event depends on the active participation of both students and supervisors and we 
hope that the hybrid form of the event will not deter you from presenting your work! We will do our 
best to ensure that despite the Covid-19 restrictions, the meeting provides a platform for fruitful 
discussions.  

Please help us publicize this event by sending this Call to relevant researchers and students who may not 
be on our mailing list. 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the meeting 

Rafi Linker (GSC 2021 organizer) 

Moshe Idan (IAAC President) 


